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The following sheets depict the latest concepts for the Ohlone Greenway Safety Improvements Project.  Most of 

the concepts are unchanged from the public outreach events that occurred in the first quarter of 2023. 

 

Three significant changes have been made based on input from the public, along with technical input from City 

departments and the design consultant: 

• Rose Street crossing (sheet 4 of 11) 

• Peralta Street crossing (sheet 6 of 11) 

• Gilman Street crossing (sheet 10 of 11) 

 

The other sheets (sheets 1-3, 5, 7-9, and 11) depict the concepts that were presented during the public outreach 

events with added notes indicating specific trees to be removed; they are provided for context only. 

 

The City is requesting public input on these three concepts in order to finalize the Conceptual Design phase and 

advance the project into the Detailed Design phase.  Comments should be sent via email to 

ohlonegreenway@berkeleyca.gov by Friday, August 25, 2023. 
























